
Subject: Re: Message From RSI VP of Engineering
Posted by Pavel A. Romashkin on Wed, 17 Oct 2001 15:13:24 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I am certainly for this. Mainly because I am sure that if the support
for OSX continues in any form, it will eventually include all the native
features of OSX, including Aqua. I am *speculating* that many of these
features are there already, and taking them out would be more of the
effort than leaving them in. For one, I expect graphics already being
(mostly) ready in the native OSX form. So, using existing Unix libraries
to cut down on the cost of implementation might sustain the OSX version
long enough to make it after a while what we all thought it will be.

Cheers,
Pavel
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